

Lighting The Way To Excellence In School Governance

August 27, 2019

Attn: Mark Grosso Geneva CUSD 304 227 N 4th ST Geneva, IL 60134-1307

Dear Members of the Board of Education

Congratulations! Your board of education is one of 19 to earn the IASB's 2019 School Board Governance Recognition designation. This recognition is designed to acknowledge those school boards that have engaged in activities and modeled behaviors that lead to excellence in local school governance in support of quality public education.

We will be formally presenting this recognition to your board at the Fall Kishwaukee Division Meeting. Information on date and location can be found on our Events Calendar at IASB.com. We hope many of you will be able to attend. In addition, a display in the IASB Info Center at the Joint Annual Conference in November will recognize the boards who have been awarded the 2019 School Board Governance Recognition Award.

We commend you for your hard work and the distinction of being a School Board Governance Recognition recipient.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Bertrand, Ph.D. Executive Director

Illinois Association of School Boards

TB/pdg

PLEASE REPLY TO 8

☐ 2921 Baker Drive Springfield, Illinois 62703-5929 217/528-9688

Fax: 217/528-2831

One Imperial Place 1 East 22nd Street Suite 20 Lombard, Illinois 60148-6120 630/629-3776 Fax: 630/629-3940

OFFICERS Joanne Osmond President

Thomas Neeley Vice President

Phil Pritzker Immediate Past President

Linda Eades Treasurer

Thomas E. Bertrand, Ph.D. Executive Director

cc: Dr. Kent Mutchler, Superintendent Taylor Eagan, District Contact Laura Martinez, Field Services Director

